
Chair and committee members:  HB2543 gives Oregonians no recourse when a state agency does not complete its work. It creates 
an unchallengeable denial when research is required to confirm information. The current OSP system is fraught with issues that will 
lead to the denial of rights guaranteed in the US Constitution. Don't create bad law. I ask you to oppose this bill. Thank you.


